Mystic Harbor Management Commission
December 1, 2011
Final

The Mystic Harbor Management Commission held a regular meeting on Thursday,
December 1, 2011 at 7:30 p.m. at the Fourth District Voting Hall. Commission members
present were: Chairman David Carreau, Lou Allyn, Jack Lee, John Washburn, and Fred
Allard. Harbormaster Paul Watts and Jeff Anderson were also present.

Call to Order
Chairman Carreau called the meeting to ordet at 7:30 p.m.
The Commission said the pledge of allegiance.

Approval of Minutes
Mr. Washburn made a motion to accept the November 3, 2011 minutes. Mr. Allyn
seconded the motion and it was unanimously approved by the Commission,

Harbor Masters Report
Harbor master Watts is beginning the process of updating the mooring records. The first
mailing is scheduled for mid-January.

CUSH has a new president; the commission is still waiting for the CUSH fliers which
will be distributed with the mooring correspondence this year,

Unfinished Business:
Dredging of Channel
No new information.

Slow-No-Wake Zone & East Fairway Public Announcement
No action taken

DEEP Residential Dock Regulations
No new information

Realignment of Federal Channel Markers

Harbor Master Watts has received a request for buoys C49 and C 27 to be repositioned.
The rational will be presented at the next marina affairs meeting hosted by the Mystic
Chamber of Commerce.

East Fairway Moorings

Harbor Master Watts and vice chairman Allyn will compxle the data regarding moorings
that are in the East Fairway area. The data base and 2011 observations will be examined
to see which moorings are unregistered or unidentified so that they may be removed.



Notices will be included in the mooring application packages announcing the progress to
date of marking this fairway.

T-2 Anchorage and East Fairway Buoys
Two green and two red buoys have been ordered along with four 100# mushroom
anchors.

CHMA Annual Dinner Meeting December 6, 2011
All committee members are invited to the annual CHMA meeting on December 6, 2011

New Business

Derelict Boats
Tim Delgado of the DOT is compiling a list of derelict boats in the state for analysis. The
barge located near Kitchen Little will be on the list.

Safety concern for Odyssey 27

There is concern for an Odyssey 27 sail boat registered to Scott Reed. If is still in the
water and is on another person’s mooring. History has shown that a boat may be
damaged or cause damage to surrounding docks if left on a mooring all winter because of
ice and severe weather will render the boat inaccessible.

Adjournment
Mr, Allyn made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 p.m. Mr. Allard
Seconded the motion and it was so voted.

Respectfully submitted,
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David Carreau, Chairman



